DR.REDDY'S

Dr. Reddy's Laboratories Lid

Thursday, 08 November 2012

United Nations Global Compact
Two United Nations Plaza

New York, NY 10017

USA

UN Global Compact Communication on Progress
Grace Letter
Dear Sir/ Madam,

Dr.Reddy's Laboratories is due to communicate on progress on 1% November 2012.
Unfortunately due to changes in reporting cycles, our Sustainability Report where we
communicate on progress of implementation our commitment to the UN Global compact, is
due to be published in March 2013.

We kindly ask for permission to postpone our Global communication on Progress for 2012
until then

We appreciate the consideration given to our request, and we greatly value our continued
support to the UN Global Compact

Yours faithfully

P
A h o
AN A s
! e
e
———

" Shankar.R
Senior Director

Corporate Sustainability & Safety, Health & Environment.
Dr.Reddy's Laboratories Ltd, India



